
F.O.I. Compliance –    
REGION 4 BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 
JWMS Secured Entry Plan Review Ad Hoc Committee 

 
Date:  November 24, 2020 
 
Committee Meeting – REMOTE MEETING held  
 

Attendance:  Comm. Members  Admin:    
( = attended) DG Fitton  Brian White    

 John Stack  Matt Espinosa    

 Kate Sandmann  Peter Foxen    

 Jane Cavanaugh      

 Rick Daniels      

 Rob Bibbiani      

       

       

       

       

       

The meeting started at approx. 6:00 p.m. – B. White Meeting Facilitator 
 
 
There was a verbal roll call. 
 
 
The charge of this committee is to review the plans for the possible JWMS Secured Entry 
project in order to make a recommendation to the Region 4 BOE for their consideration 
and possible action at the January 7th Regular Region 4 BOE meeting. 
 
DG Fitton provided a summary of the proposed project to date. 
 
The Committee reviewed the proposed plans from QA&M Architecture and discussed 
pros and cons of each.  Superintendent White will contact QA&M to share questions that 
the Committee formed upon their review.  He will share them with the committee their 
next meeting on December 9th. 
 

 
 
Public Comment: No comments were made 
 
  
ADJOURNMENT:  The Committee adjourned at approx. 7:32 p.m. 


